May 14, 2024

The Honorable Marvin Abney
Chair, House Committee on Finance

Rhode Island State House, Providence, RI 02903

Re: Support of H-7594

Dear Chair Abney and Members of the Committee

My name is Vrenely Espinoza and I support HB No. 7594. I support the teachers
because as a grandmother I had in my country teachers who spoke Italian and other
languages. I would like for schools to have more teachers with various languages
because the students should learn various languages; it is very nice when you have
people getting together and learning different languages. I support this because I would
love to be one of the teachers to teach adults or young adults and children. We would
like to see more good programs and I am willing to support this and become a great

teacher. Someday I will have 2 languages, but it is nice to have all kinds of languages.

Vrenely Espinoza
78 Appleton Ave 2nd F1
401-442-5348

espinosavrenely46@gmail.com



